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I am writing in opposition of this bill. There are many things that should be attached 

with age related to buying a gun. If 21 years of age is the decided upon number to 

buy a gun; then voting, entering the military, and many other laws relating to 

adulthood should be changed. If safety is the point of this bill. Many other potential 

dangerous activities should be changed to 21 as well; such as owning and driving a 

car and even owning a cellular phone.  


